ARO Workshop, Beyond Brain Machine Interface: Motor, Cognitive and Virtual, presents informative, cutting-edge technology 

On Sept. 2, 2009, the ARO Workshop, Beyond Brain Machine Interface: Motor, Cognitive and Virtual, drew over 100 attendees to meet face-to-face with specialists in the field of biomedical engineering. Held in Minneapolis, the workshop featured twelve prominent speakers representing diverse fields within the scientific community. Speakers discussed state-of-the-art neural interfacing technologies in brain-computer interface. The workshop was organized by Professor Brenda K. Wiederhold, the Interactive Media Institute (IMI) and Nitish Thakor of Johns Hopkins Medical School.

A list of presenters and presentations included:

Neural Interface and Neural Prosthesis 

Nitish Thakor, “Overview of Neural Interface Technologies – Noninvasive and Invasive” 

Jiping He, “Neurophysiological Foundations” 

Jose Carmena, “Consolidation of Prosthetic Motor Skill in Primates” 

Motor Prosthetics and Rehabilitation

Cuntai Guan, “BCI-based Robotic Rehabilitation for Stroke” 

Reinhold Scherer, “BCI’s Based on the Detection of High Gamma Oscillation in ECoG and EEG” 

Jose del R. Millan, “Non-Invasive Brain Controlled Robots”
Jonathon Kuniholm, “JHU/APL Virtual Integration Environment, Data Sharing, Open Prosthetics”

Cognitive Interface

Justin Sanchez, in collaboration with Jose C. Principe, “Cognitive Integration of Prosthetic Devices: Is it Feasible?” 

Celestine Ntuen, “Cognitive Sciences and Human Factors Issues in NMCD” Yang Cai, “Non-Manual Visual Digest Networks”

Virtual Reality

Danillo De Rossi, “Integrating Hands-free Interface into 3D Virtual Reality Environments” 

Eugene Tunik, “Virtual Reality Feedback to Target Cortical Remapping”
This was the leading pre-conference workshop of the 2009 31st Annual International Conference of the IEEE Engineering in Medicine and Biology Society (EMBS), held September 3–6, and was made possible through the generous funding of the Army Research Office as well as the help of Elmar Schmeisser. 

A full program guide and PowerPoint presentations mentioned above can be viewed at www.interactivemediainstitute.com.

IMI was proud to facilitate the planning and execution of the workshop and strongly believes this type of open sharing can lead to new and exciting advancements in the field and help to better the lives of those in need around the world. 
